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Fall is upon us!!! 
 
We have filled a couple of our routes YEAAAAA!!!! 
 
Shiela Barboza decided to come back to us as a regular driver and two of our subs 
have taken regular routes. Marcelino Leon has taken Rt. 31 and Mike Priest has 
taken Rt. 56. We still have a couple of routes open at this time.  
 
We had five bus citations this month ranging from taunting another student, 
flipping off students, not staying in seats and kicking another student 
 
This last month was Bus Drivers Appreciation Month. We usually have a breakfast 
for all of the transportation personal but with all of us having to drive, we have 
put if off for a month. I really appreciate all of my staff. They are amazing and I 
could not run this department without a single one of them.  
                                                   
This month also we have scrapped approximately four buses. This is not an easy 
task, but my guys in the shop have been working extra hard to get them out of 
our compound. As you can see by the picture It’s not easy.  Sorry it’s a little hard 
to see but this is how we had to get the buses out of our compound.  
 
 

 
 
   Alicia Bywater 
 Transportation Supervisor 


